
Guangxi Liaison Unit relocated to new
office

     The Guangxi Liaison Unit (GXLU) of the Hong Kong Special Administrative
Region (HKSAR) Government moved to its new office today (October 8). The new
office is located at Room 2306-01, Block B, China Resources Building,
No.136-2, Minzu Avenue, Nanning, Guangxi Zhuang Autonomous Region.

     The GXLU, under the purview of the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office
in Guangdong of the Government of the HKSAR, was set up in April 2017. It
strives to strengthen the HKSAR Government's connections with the Guangxi
Zhuang Autonomous Region People's Government; promote economic and trade
relations and foster cultural exchanges with Guangxi; organise activities to
promote Hong Kong's advantages; liaise with Hong Kong people living, working
or studying in Guangxi; and provide support for Hong Kong residents and
enterprises in Guangxi.
     
     The GXLU's office telephone number (86-771) 2611 228; fax number
(86-771) 2611 913; email gxlu@gdeto.gov.hk; and the website www.gdeto.gov.hk
remain unchanged.

http://www.government-world.com/guangxi-liaison-unit-relocated-to-new-office/
http://www.government-world.com/guangxi-liaison-unit-relocated-to-new-office/
http://www.gdeto.gov.hk/

